
NEED PRAYER?
P L E A S E  P R I N T

HOW CAN WE PRAY FOR YOU?
We will pray for these requests for two weeks 
unless noti�ed of updates. Feel free to leave 
requests at the o�ce at 717-375-4658 or at 
o�ce@antrimbic.net.

HOW CAN WE HELP YOU?

(PLEASE FILL OUT NAME/
CONTACT INFORMATION)

m I would like a Pastor to contact me
m I accepted/rededicated my life to       

Christ today
m Contact me regarding Salvation
m I would like to receive a Bible
m Contact me regarding
       _____Baptism   _____Membership
m Contact me about the following

Ministry ______________________
m Sign up for a weekly Email
m Sign up for the Prayer Chain
m Receive Missionary Prayer Challenge
m I would like o�ering envelopes
m I would like a church mailbox
m Receive info for DivorceCare   
m Receive info for Griefshare
m Receive info for Music Ministry
m Receive Info for Life Groups 
m Receive Info for Tech/Media Ministry
m Sign up for Library Card
m I would like to be a Nursery Volunteer
m I can help with the Wild Game Dinner

Please place in the designated boxes 8:00 am: FLC Worship Service
Live Stream at www.antrimbic.org/sermons/videos/

10:45 am: FLC Worship Service

SERMON NOTES

JANUARY 28, 2024 | PASTOR JOE BAER
SERIES: DID YOU KNOW? DO YOU BELIEVE?
SERMON: GOD STILL IS
SCRIPTURE: EXODUS 3:7-14



Wednesday, January 31
6:30 pm: Children & Youth Prog.
7:00 pm: Adult Bible Study

Friday, February 2-4
Youth Winter Slam Retreat

CONNECTION CARD

January 28, 2024

___  8:00  am  FLC  Service

  ___ 10:45  am  FLC  Service

PLEASE PRINT

WHAT WOULD YOU LIKE US TO KNOW?
__ It’s my 1st time here
__ It’s my 2nd time
__ I’m looking for a church home
__ I have a church I attend regularly
__ I have a change in address/info
        
HOW CAN WE CONNECT WITH YOU?

__ I would like a visit

Gender     __ Male      __  Female         

Name(s)

Address

City  ____________________________

State ________ Zip ________

Contact Phone # (s) 

Home

Cell #

Email

Please place in the designated boxes
in back of the FLC 

THIS WEEK AT ANTRIM

Welcome!
Thank you for joining us today! We hope you �nd Antrim BIC Church a 
loving and encouraging place. If you are a guest, please �ll out a Connection 
Card. For your convenience, you can �ll out a card by using your Bulletin 
Connection Card and place it in the designated boxes on the tables in the 
back of the FLC or go to www.antrimbic.org and then stop by the Welcome 
Center outside of our FLC for a special gift. 

FOOD PANTRY: In January we are collecting Mashed Potatoes and 
Hamburger  Helper. Collection containers are locatd upstairs by the mailboxes 
or by the FLC Welcome Center. FoodPantry@antrimbic.net or 717-375-4658. 
SUNDAY SCHOOL & SPECIAL WORSHIP OFFERINGS
You can deposit your o�erings in the marked boxes in the FLC, give by mail 
or at www.antrimbic.net, or by dropping o�erings o� at the church o�ce. 
This Week’s Sunday School O�ering: Building Fund- Future Building Projects
Next Week’s Sunday School O�ering: B.I.C Cooperative Ministries
Attendance For January 21, 2024: 8:00 am: 203 | 10:45 am: 332 | Total: 535

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

HANDBELL CHOIR: Looking for members for our handbell choir who can read music. 
Handbell workshop in February. If interested contact Lois mummert, 301-667-8595.
DIVORCECARE & GRIEFSHARE: Sessions start February 7, 6:30 pm. If you know 
of someone who would bene�t from one of these ministries, please let them know.
YOUTH 30 HOUR FAMINE, FEB. 23-24: Students, join us for a weekend together 
at the church to raise money & awareness of food shortages around the world.
ANNUAL COUNCIL MEETING: Mark your calendars and join us on Feb. 25, 2024, 
during our Sunday School hour in the Sanctuary. No Adult Sunday school classes. 
Youth and Children’s Sunday school will still meet.
WILD GAME DINNER, MARCH 2, 6 PM: Our Speaker, Tim Helman is a lawyer and 
outdoors enthusiast who loves to use stories of his outdoor adventures as a means 
of communicating the Gospel of Jesus Christ. Tim is also a novice YouTuber. One 
of his great joys is teaching his daughters about hunting and �shing, and then 
documenting their adventures together on YouTube videos. @wvgirldad99.  Food 
will be provided. Menu: appetizers, pulled pork, venison steamers, squirrel potpie, 
mac & cheese, green beans, salad, dessert, and drinks. Doors open at 5:30 pm. Cost: 
$8. Tickets go on sale Friday, Feb. 9 at 9 am at www.antrimbic.org/wildgamedinner/ 
or the church o�ce. No ticket limit. No refunds. Invite your family and friends! If 
you would like to help with this fun event, please sign up on your Connection Card 
or in your Sunday school classroom. If you have deer bologna that you would like 
to donate or any other donations, contact Joe Weller at 717-404-5943.
WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY SUNDAY SCHOOL, MARCH 4-24: Never Alone - A 4 week 
study walking with God through depression. Feelings of worthlessness, hopelessness 
or unidenti�able sadness can leave us searching for help and hope. When we turn to 
Scripture in our heartache, it reveals to us that regardless of what this life brings our 
way, we will never walk alone—God is with us. Facilitator: Toni Horvat.
HOPE & COURAGE WOMEN’S CONFERENCE, MARCH 16, 9 AM - 4 PM: Learn 
how to grow with Biblical teaching about knowing and loving God deeply! Get full 
details and register at www.hopeandcourageconference.com. In need of in-house 
volunteers: Women-Leading up to the conference, Men-Day of the conference. If 
you are interested, contact Allison Trobaugh, atrobaugh@antrimbic.net. Handouts 
are available at our information walls.
COLLINGSWORTH FAMILY CONCERT, APRIL 2, 7 PM: Tickets: $24 per person. 
Tickets on sale at https://antrimbic.org/collingsworth-family-concert/.

EVENTS & INFORMATION

THIS WEEK’S PRAYER FOCUS

CHILDREN & YOUTH MINISTRIES: Pray that the children and youth ministries 
of our church e�ectively communicate the life-changing power of the gospel.  
Pray that the ministry volunteers have engaging relationships with our young 
people that impact them for kingdom purposes. Pray that our young people are 
rooted in truth and bold in their faith.

For more information, check 
out our information walls and 
www.antrimbic.org

We are happy to announce the birth of Valina Harpe Picard. She was welcomed 
in love on January 18. Her parents are Jake & Natasha Picard.  Her sisters are 
Lumina and Zuria. ~ Congratulations! 

ANTRIM FAMILY BIRTHS




